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Conaoress of the nited Stalcs

Housr of Bepreseniotives

JIM SLATTERY
2ND DISTRICT, KANSAS

May 24, 19B4

Ms. Jona Souder

LPDR Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, L. C. 20555

Dear Ms. Souder:

Recently one of my constituents, Stevi Stephens, acting in
her capacity as Executive Director of the Nuclear Awzreness
Network, reguested that the NRC relocate its Wolf Creek public
document room from Emporia, Kansas to Topeka, Kansas. Ms.
Stephens has advised me that Washburn University in Topeka,
Kansas has acreed to make space available on its campus for
this collection of public documents.

) 1 strongly support ‘the request of the Nuclear Awareness
Network and believe that relocation of the public document room
to Topeka would make it more accessible to & wide variety of
individuals who are keenly interested in the Wolf Creek project.
1 include within this group of interested persons government
officials, academics, members of the press, and various con-
sultants employed by the Kansas Corporation Commission in its
ongoing investigation of the wWolf Creek facility. 1 conclude
that relocation of the document ryoom would be in the public

interest. 1 appreciate your consideration of this reguest.

Sincerely,

JIM SLATTERY
stember of (Conqress
2nd District of Kansas
ctaff Contact:
Lynn Van Az2lst
District Aide
¥anses Office
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